
20th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Extreme Reading!

After the success of last year’s extreme reading, we would like to also launch our 2023 Extreme Reading
Competition. The challenge is for the children (and their family or pets if you wish) to have a photo taken
of them reading in the most unusual or amusing place. Our staff love seeing pictures of the children over
the holidays. It would be amazing if you could tweet these photos too over the summer
@BurtonG_Primary #BGReading

Please bring your photographs into school in the first week back in September. The children who come
first, second and third in the competition will be able to choose a new book to order.

It would be great if you could also go to the library to take part in the Summer Reading Challenge.

Your support is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Ash McGann
Executive Principal


